
 

Apr. 28, 2022 

  TAMURA CORPORATION 

 

Tamura Selected for FTSE Blossom Japan Sector Relative Index 

 

Tamura Corporation (Head Office: Tokyo, Japan; President and Representative 

Director: Masahiro Asada) is pleased to announce that it has been selected as a 

constituent of the newly-established FTSE Blossom Japan Sector Relative Index. 

 

The FTSE Blossom Japan Sector Relative Index designed by FTSE Russell is a sector-

neutral index to reflect the performance of Japanese companies that excel in 

environmental, social, and governance (ESG) initiatives in each sector. The index 

supports climate transition to a low carbon economy by evaluating companies’ 

climate governance and climate change efforts with TPI Management Quality Score. 

 

The Government Pension Investment Fund (GPIF) in Japan has announced the 

adoption of this index as a benchmark for ESG passive investments. 

 

 
 

For more information on the FTSE Blossom Japan Sector Relative Index, visit (This 

link will lead you to an external site): 

https://www.ftserussell.com/products/indices/blossom-japan 

 

For details of Tamura’s ESG and other initiatives, visit: 

https://www.tamuracorp.com/csr/index.html 
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